
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

 September 28, 2020 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Program Supplies 
    
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of supplies for a multisensory approach to reading instruction from the 
Institute for Multi-Sensory Education, for a total amount of $95,167.50.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Student Services is requesting additional supplies to enhance reading instruction.   
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
These purchases will be paid for with a State Grant. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Jennifer Taiariol, Director of Student Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 


